

■CARSON CITY, NEVADA■

CONSOLIDATED MUNICIPALITY AND STATE CAPITAL

Memorandum

To: Carson City Liquor and Entertainment Board

From: Carson City Health and Human Services (CCHHS)

Date: June 7, 2022

Liquor License- Cowboy's Liquor Re:

On May 19, 2022 a preopening inspection of Cowboy's Liquor, located at 444 E William St #5, was conducted.

Our approval is based on the following conditions being met:

- Alcohol must come from an approved source.
- Sampling of alcohol is permitted only out of disposable cups and mixing of drinks is not allowable without full bar installation.

Please contact CCHHS with any questions or concerns.

Phone: 775-283-7225

Brendon Gibb

Environmental Health Specialist